Casey Dodd
Principal
Anita Glaze
Assistant Principal



Stan Wilkison
Assistant Principal
Kacie Grimm
Director of Guidance

Engage, Educate, & Empower Today's Students

Gifts, Grants and Donations
Received at Mt. Vernon High School

Dear Mt. Vernon School Board members,

On behalf of Mt. Vernon High School, we ask that the school board approve the donation outlined below.

Date: September 9, 2022

Donor: Mt. Vernon Adult Athletic Boosters

Purpose: Support Mt. Vernon High School Athletic Department

Japay

Item: 2023 Black golf cart purchased for \$12,900.

Purpose: Assist parents and grandparents by providing shuttle services to athletic stands from the parking lot. The Booster Club is especially mindful of the walking distance to our softball, baseball and soccer fields. Their wish is that the physical distance does not prevent family members from cheering for their loved ones at sporting events.

Thank you for your consideration.

Principal

Treasurer

Phone: 317-485-3131

8112 North 200 West ~ Fortville, IN 46040

Fax: 317-485-3154 **Web**: www.mvhs.mvcsc.k12.in.us